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Justin Krupa

From: Zarnosky, Clint E <Clint.E.Zarnosky@hud.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2023 6:02 PM
To: Tom Wooten
Cc: Ferguson, Sandel; ICDBGARP; Justin Krupa
Subject: Pandemic Grant Status Assessment – Expenditure and Closeout Assistance
Attachments: 2023_1027_Samish_NWONAP Final Expenditure Encouragement Letter.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Chairman Wooten: 
 

At this point in the Indian Community Development Block Grant (ICDBG) and Indian Housing Block Grant 
(IHBG) FY 2020 Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) and FY 2021 American Rescue Plan (ARP) 
grants’ lifecycle, the HUD Office of Native American Programs (ONAP) is assessing project completion, the progress of 
expenditures, and pandemic grant closeout. This assessment aims to identify grants experiencing progress delays, offer 
technical assistance to amend and complete the projects, and encourage expeditious expenditure. Please see the 
attached letter for details. 
 

If you have any questions, or if NwONAP can be of assistance, please contact Sandel Ferguson, Grants 
Management Specialist, at (206) 220- 6673, or by email at Sandel.Ferguson@hud.gov. 
 
Best, 
Clint Zarnosky 
 
Grants Management Specialist  
Northwest Office of Native American Programs - NwONAP 
U.S. Dept. of Housing and Urban Development 
909 First Ave., Suite 300, Seattle, WA 98104 
P: (206) 220-5109 
F: (206) 220-5234 
  
ONAP Webpage 
Sign up for Codetalk Newsletters HERE 
Sign up for NwONAP Updates HERE 
  

       
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from clint.e.zarnosky@hud.gov. Learn why this is important  


